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Acceptance letter 
 
Lyon, 7 February 2020  
 
Dear  
 
This notification letter is to inform you that the paper entitled 
 

which was submitted to “The 10th European Nonlinear Dynamics Conference (ENOC 2020)” has 
been accepted for presentation during this conference to be held in Lyon, France (July 5-10, 2020). 

We hope that you will take advantage of this exceptional opportunity to join us. We are confident 
that you will enjoy the scientific program that is being offered at this event. 

Congratulations, and thank you for your contribution to the conference. We look forward to 
welcoming you at the conference in Lyon. 

 
Sincerely 

 
 
Prof. Claude-Henri Lamarque 

Chair of ENOC 2020 
Lyon, July 5-10, 2020 

France 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Name: 
	Title: [Mrs.]
	Name of paper: 


